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For Immediate Release 

 
North Little Rock Police Department Notice of Public Hearing  

 
North Little Rock, Arkansas (August 9, 2021) – On Monday 9, 2021, at 6:00 p.m., There will be 
a public hearing pertaining to the eligibility and proposed spending of the North Little Rock Police 
Department funds from the 2021 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant Program. 
 
The hearing will be held during the North Little Rock City Council meeting at City Hall, 300 Main 
Street.  
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